
 

 

 

 

11/02/2023 

          
NOTICE TO ALL LOG 

SUPPLIERS: 
 
 

The Dover Log Yard and Enfield Log Yards 
 Will Not Be Accepting Log Deliveries on 

Thursday and Friday 
                                     November 28th and 29th   

as we will be closed in observance of Thanksgiving 
 

NORMAL LOG DELIVERY HOURS WILL RESUME 
Monday, December 2nd, 2024 

 

 
 
 

 




